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OHSA Takes Immediate Action on Unsafe Construction Practices 

 

The Occupational Health and Safety Authority (OHSA) has identified a construction site linked to a 

social media video that highlighted unsafe work practices. In response, OHSA officers promptly visited 

the site and took immediate action to address significant occupational health and safety shortcomings, 

including a stop order. 

OHSA continues to intensify its inspection efforts, with thousands of work sites visited each year and 

orders issued to enforce compliance. The Authority remains committed to safeguarding workers by 

swiftly addressing any reports of unsafe conditions. 

OHSA urges the public to report any unsafe work practices by contacting Helpline 138 or 

emailing ohsa@ohsa.mt. It is important that the exact address of the site is provided to ensure swift 

action. 

Together, we can prevent accidents and promote a culture of safety across Malta’s workplaces. 
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